Administration Building
7776 Lake Street
River Forest River Forest, IL 60305

30 Public Schools 708-771-8282

September 27, 2022

Vince Espi Communicated via email to: foia2@locallabs.com
Local Labs

Dear Mr. Espi:

This letter is in response to your electronic Freedom of Information Action (FOIA) request received in my
office on September 20, 2022.

Request: 1) “RECORDS REQUESTED: I write to file a public records request for the following records:
- Copies of all correspondence (text, email, letters) between any/all employees of the district and any

representative of Lurie Children’s Hospital of Chicago from 1-01-22 through 9-20-22.
- Copies of all emails of district employees that contain the keyword “Lurie Children’s Hospital”

Response: Please See Attached.

As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records under the
Freedom of Information Act. Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant to my
understanding of your FOIA request.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.
Superintendent

Excellence in Education: A Continuing Tradition



From: FOIA2 Locallabs foia2@locallabs.com
Subject: FOIA Request - Correspondence
Date: September 20, 2022 at 4:03 PM
To: RibaudoJ@district90.org

To whom it may concern,
I write to file a public records request for the following records:

- Copies of all correspondence (text, email, letters) between any/all employees of the district and any representative of
Lurie Children’s Hospital of Chicago from 1-01-22 through 9-20-22.

-Copies of all emails of district employees that contain the keyword “Lurie Children’s Hospital”

Please provide the records in electronic format by email or an online file hosting service (such as Dropbox).
You may reply to us with the documents or with any questions at foia2(@locallabs.com. We appreciate your prompt assistance in
providing these records.

Vince Espi,
Local Labs



